
Requests for Information Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act​
The District has received and processed the following requests for information: 

1.​ RoHealth - Alan Vu, responded 04.02.2025 
2.​ Dean Fletcher, responded 03.20.2025 
3.​ David Heisner, responded 03.21.2025 
4.​ SmartProcure, responded 03.02.2025 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


